
 

 

 
 
 

Bottle Drive Fundraiser  
in support of Ellendale Elementary 

 
NEXT Saturday, September 22, 2018 

Drop off your refundable beverage 
containers at Ellendale Elementary 

School,  
14525 110A Avenue,  

between 10 AM and 2 PM. 
 

Can’t drop off…. Please call or text Danielle 
at (604)354-8439 or email 

gionet.dani@gmail.com to arrange pick up. 
 
 
 

 

and/or 
 

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO MAKE THIS 
FUNDRAISER SUCCESSFUL! 

 


